
NEOkla Club Meeting   October 10, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst. RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, George Walker, and Wes Wood.  
The minutes of the September meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved. 
 
Autocross Report: The next event will be on October 15 at Davis Field.  The last event 
of the year will be held in November.  NEOkla won the Turnpike Challenge with 
Oklahoma Region. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The division is still working on next year’s schedule. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There were 14 drivers at the last event. The next 
event will be on October 29. 
 
Old Business: 
The Nominating Committee announced the slate of candidates for 2024 officers and 
directors as follows: 
RE – Jeff Maize, Asst RE – James Stowers, Treasurer – Jason Baney, Secretary – 
Betty Martin, Board of Directors (2 to be chosen) – Amanda Maize, Richard Stowers, 
and Wes Wood. 
 
Election of officers will be held at the November Club Meeting. 
 
New Business: 
The Autocross Committee has requested $4000.00 to make repairs to the site in 
Muskogee.  Betty Martin moved to approve the request.  George Walker seconded.  
Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 
 


